
Project Update: December 2013 

On 7th December 2013, the ReefDoctor turtle project was presented at the Reef 
Conservation United Kingdom (RCUK) symposium. This was the first time the project had 
been presented in the UK, due to the hard work of the turtle team the response was 
wonderful. 
 
We are also delighted to inform you that the ReefDoctor turtle project will be featured in 
the next Indian Ocean Turtle Newsletter (IOTN) peer reviewed journal to be released in 
January 2014 
 
ReefDoctor would also like to convey our thanks to the Rufford Foundation for their faith 
and support, providing a foundation for the indigenous community of the Bay of Ranobe to 
implement fair and equitable sharing of benefits arising from the protection and utilisation 
of marine resources. 
 

 
 


